
 

 
Eo e nā 'ohana o ka papa 2021! 
  
Our turn has arrived!  This year the Sophomore class of 2021 has the kuleana 
of overseeing the overall organization of the annual ho'olaule'a.  Our theme, 
"He Wa'a He Moku, He Moku He Wa'a" (The canoe is our island, the island is 
our canoe) reminds us that we ALL have a role to play in moving our lāhui 
forward and that each individual plays an integral role in the success of our 
communities. 
  
We will be preparing the Ho'olaule'a merchandise for distribution and we need 
your kōkua!   
  
WHEN:     Friday, November 16, 2018 
TIME:       8 a.m. until lunch time 
WHERE:  Pauahi Administration Building Lānai 
  
*We need 30 volunteers to "jump in the wa'a" with at least 7 kāne to help with 
the heavy lifting.  Additionally, it would be extremely helpful to have at least 3 
volunteers with trucks that can make the deliveries to the school offices. 
  
For your convenience please click on the link below to volunteer: 
(SignUpGenius registration is NOT required) 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A094BA9A828AAF94-distribution 
  
Mahalo nui loa in advance for your kōkua!  We have and amazing class 
'ohana and together we can be a living and breathing example of our theme 
"He Wa'a He Moku, He Moku He Wa'a"!  I mua kākou! 
  
Mahalo piha, 
Mikilani Ikalani 
Daven Ikalani 
Ho'olaule'a 2019 Manpower Vice-Chairs 
Hoolaulea.manpower@gmail.com  
 


